
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 25th September 2020    Issue 1 

Foundation Admissions  

September 2021 

Siblings:  if you have a sibling 
starting school in September 2021 

and have not yet notified the school, 
please complete a Future Admis-

sions Form (available on the school 
website) or email as soon as possible 

to inform us. 

Further information will be sent 
home soon and is posted on our ad-

missions page on the school web-

site. 

During the summer break, I wrote to you all detailing our plans to have Google Classroom up and running by September 
just in case there are any further school closures. 

As things stand, it still seems that the most likely reason some children may have to remain at home is if there is a class 
closure rather than a school wide closure, however, we are prepared for all possibilities. 

Using Google Classroom allows class teachers to send and receive learning remotely as well as delivering lessons to the 
children in real-time. 

We have also decided to extend our use of Google Classroom to our home learning, which is why children have been 
coming home will small tasks to complete.  You should have received letters from the school giving details of how Class-
rooms can be accessed and we will continue to send home such letters as we all get used to learning this new system. 

This week, I sent a survey to all parents to help me identify those children that may not have access to remote learning; 
if you have not already done so, please would you take the time to complete it.  The information that this survey       
provides is essential to us as, in the case of any closures, we will be loaning equipment to any child that needs it to en-
sure that no child is unable to access lessons and learning. 

Congratulations to the following children 
who were rewarded in the Gold Book this 
week: 

       

Hugo B  Rabbits 

Salote D Rabbits 

Avaya H Owls 

Toby M  Owls 

James S Penguins 

Tehilah J Penguins 

Eli O  Panthers 

Connie T Panthers 

Sophia H Wolves 

William  R Wolves 

Teddy H Bears 

Holly W  Turtles 

Felix D   Turtles 

Sophie  W       Seahorses 

Isabella S         Seahorses 

Archie S        Geckos 

Sofia M         Geckos 

Jacob D         Tigers 

Tabitha K       Tigers 

Jessica A   Gorillas 

Lewis W   Gorillas 

Felicity B   Eagles 

Eva W    Eagles   

      

    Gold Book 

Date to remember! 
School Photographs  Wednesday 30th  September 

Please note these will be individual photographs only.  No 
sibling photographs this year 




